
The Municipality of Anchorage and the
Federation of Community Councils
comply with Title I of the Americans with
Disabilities Act of 1990.  Reasonable
accommodations will be made available
to qualified individuals with disabilities
upon request.  Please contact Mark
Butler, Community Councils Center,
at 277-1977 no later than 10 days prior to
the meeting date to make any necessary
arrangements.
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Agenda

TCC Website:  http://www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/content/37.html

See page 2 for
Announcements/Meeting Notices/Project Updates

� TCC Sept. 6, 2012, meeting minutes were approved without objection.

7:00 p.m. Opening Remarks/Announcements/Approval of Minutes
7:15 Committee Reports

Airport Master Plan Update  — TCC Committee/Stakeholder’s Group
Representatives

Kiwanis Fish Creek Park Improvements for 2013
Airport Part 150 Noise Study  — Approval of New Primary TCC Rep.

7:30 Airport Report
7:40 2013 TCC Officer and Board Elections

TCC will be electing next year’s officers for President, Vice President &
Secretary-Treasurer as well as two at-large Board Members. Please con-
sider serving — we especially need someone willing to run for Sec.-Treas!

7:45 TCC Resolution on Anchorage Police Department Funding
The Assembly will be voting on the 2013 budget November 13. Sergeant Derek
Hsieh, president of the APD Employees Assoc., will propose a resolution of

support for Mayor Sullivan’s proposed “Plan B” funding for APD. Proposed

resolution can be viewed at TCC’s website.

7:50 Traffic Calming in Turnagain
Tim Myland, the city’s new Traffic Calming Engineer, will provide an update on

the Turnagain Traffic Calming Study project list and give an overview of traffic

calming measures, including the status of using speed humps on neighborhood

streets. A TCC committee for follow-up on specific projects may be formed.

8:05 Assembly Report
8:15 Legislative Report
8:25 State Legislative Candidates for November 6th Elections

Candidates for Senate District H and House District 16 are invited to
introduce themselves and answer a few questions.

8:50 Comments from the floor/Agenda Items for Dec. 6th TCC Meeting
8:55 Meeting Adjournment

Turnagain Community Council Meeting Notice
Thursday, November 1, 2012, 7:00 p.m., Turnagain Elementary

School Library, 3500 W. Northern Lights Blvd.

Summary of Decisions & Motions Passed at
Turnagain Community Council Meeting October 4, 2012

Before we vote for President of the U.S....

2013 TCC Officer/Board Elections will be held at our

November 1st meeting.

Please contact TCC President Cathy Gleason if you are interested
in running for a position.

� TCC passed a motion approving Board comments on the draft Anchorage
Wetlands Management Plan Update. Yes-11, No-0.

Fall in
  Turnagain

Fall in
  Turnagain
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    Thanksgiving!    Thanksgiving!    Thanksgiving!    Thanksgiving!    Thanksgiving!

Announcements/Meeting Notices

Project Updates

Nov. 5 — Planning & Zoning Commission NON-Public
Hearing on Review and Recommendation of the General
Government 2013 Proposed Capital Budget (CIB) and the
2013-2017 Proposed Capital Improvement Program (CIP),
6:30 p.m., Loussac Library 1st  Floor Assembly Chambers.
Info: MOA Office of Management & Budget, 343-34496.

Nov. 6 — State & Federal Elections — please
Precinct boundaries and polling locations are
available at:  www.elections.alaska.gov.

Nov. 7 — Airport Stakeholders Meeting, 3:00 p.m., 4th Floor
Airport Manager’s Conference Room, South Terminal.
Info: Margaret Tyler, 266-2694. margaret.tyler@alaska.gov.
Please note: this is NOT the Stakeholder’s Working Group that
is being formed for the Master Plan Update.

Nov. 7 — Airport Part 150 Noise Study — Third Study Input
Meeting, 1:30-3:00 p.m., Airfield Maintenance Facility on
Airport, 5740 DeHavilland Ave. Info: Ryk Dunkelber,
918-585-8844, http://anc150study.com.

           Nov. 7 — Airport Part 150 Noise Study — Second
Public Information Meeting, 5:30 p.m., Coast International
Inn, McKinley East Room, 3450 Aviation Ave.
Summer and winter noise monitoring is done. Draft noise
contours maps for baseline conditions will be presented.
Info: Ryk Dunkelber, 918-585-8844, http://anc150study.com.

Mayor Statement on Anchorage Homelessness

Anchorage Mayor Dan Sullivan has released a

letter on homelessness in our community.

To view the letter, go to:
www.muni.org/Departments/health/services/

neighborhoods/Documents/

10101012LetterFromMayor.pdf.
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Nov. 15 — TCC Board Meeting, 11:45 a.m., Muffin Man
Café 817, 817 W. 6th Ave. Info: TCC President Cathy Gleason,
248-0442, tccpresident@yahoo.com.

           Nov. 19 — 2012 “State of Our City,” 6:30 p.m., Romig
Middle School, 2500 Minnesota Dr. This event is sponsored by
the Federation of Community Councils. Seven community leaders
are invited to speak to cover different topics of community
interest.

Nov. 19 — Planning & Zoning Commission Public Hearing on
the Anchorage Wetlands Management Plan Update, 6:30 p.m.,
Loussac Library 1st  Floor Assembly Chambers. Info: Karen
Keesecker, MOA Wetlands/Coastal Management Associate
Planner, 343-7922.  TCC approved comments at our Oct. 4th
meeting.

Nov. 22 —
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    Thanksgiving!    Thanksgiving!    Thanksgiving!    Thanksgiving!    Thanksgiving!

� � � � � Turnagain Crossing Development
Due to the discovery of a large ACS utility vault during excavation
of the property, construction at the Turnagain Crossing site was
delayed, modified permits were needed and the number of apart-
ments has been reduced from 8 to 6. The good news is digging for
the bistro footings and foundation has started and the project will
move forward this winter. Thanks to J. Jay Brooks for the update!

Tim Coon has been hired as the new Lake Hood Seaplane Base
Manager and started his position October 16. He retired from the
Air Force in 2011 and worked at ANC in Airport Operations
before taking on this new role. Contact Info: 266-2741,
tim.coons@alaska.gov.  TCC looks forward to working with Tim
on General Aviation matters.
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Early Voting Information:
In addition to voting at the polls on November 6th . . .

Early Poll Voting Locations:

Region 11 Elections Office
2525 Gambell St., Suite 100
Open: October 22nd - November 5th
Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Saturday, November 3, 10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Sunday, November 4, 12:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.

Anchorage City Hall
632 W. 6th Ave.
1st Floor, Suite 105
Open: October 22nd - November 5th
Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

University of Alaska, Anchorage
3211 Providence Dr.
Student Union, 2nd Floor
Open: November 5th, 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Election Day, November 6th, 7:00 a.m. - 8:00 p.m.

You can also go online to this link for
State of Alaska Electronic Transmission
Absentee Ballot Application Instructions . . .

www.elections.alaska.gov/doc/forms/CO7GE.pdf

After filling out the form, email, fax or mail it back to
the Division of Elections to receive your ballot.

New Lake Hood Airport Manager Hired

Dec. 6 — TCC Meeting, 7:00 p.m., Turnagain Elementary
School Library, 3500 W. Northern Lights Blvd. Info: TCC
President Cathy Gleason, 248-0442, tccpresident@yahoo.com.


